
 

 

  

 

 

22nd December 2023 

End of Term Message and Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As we look forward to the end of term, I’m pleased to share our latest Newsletter with you. Click 

on the link in the box below to read all the exciting things we have been working on recently.  

 

Autumn Term 2 2023 Newsletter  

As the year draws to a close, I find myself reflecting on the incredible journey we've shared 

as a school community and I extend my warmest wishes to our whole community this 

Christmas time… 

Go to this 

Sway  

 

 
The children have put together a little message to our whole community, click this link to hear it, 

we hope you enjoy it: 

A Festive Message from Willow 2023 
 

Wishing you and your families a relaxing and fun festive season and a happy, healthy, and prosperous 

new year! 

 

Thank you. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs Sumner 

Principal 

https://sway.office.com/cxZE9XAtFhU6PEXJ?ref=email
https://sway.office.com/cxZE9XAtFhU6PEXJ?ref=email
https://sway.office.com/cxZE9XAtFhU6PEXJ?ref=email
https://youtu.be/94bphujhE_E
https://sway.office.com/cxZE9XAtFhU6PEXJ?ref=email

